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Foster Swift enthusiastic about involvement with Grand Rapids

Marathon
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GRAND RAPIDS, Mich. — The Foster Swift law firm is entering its

fourth year as a sponsor of the Grand Rapids Marathon, which will be

run on October 17, 2010. Having many active runners, Foster Swift is

proud to be a small part of an event which has grown steadily in

attendance each and every year.

"For us, the outcome of the race is not really important. It's the

participation, lasting friendships and the ability to help stage this great

event that motivates our law firm's involvement," said Larry

Korolewicz, a shareholder in Foster Swift's Grand Rapids office.

The Grand Rapids Marathon, and its Race Director, do a great job of

promoting the individual and providing a unique and enjoyable

experience for everyone who takes part, regardless of age or ability.

Because of everything it does for the community, Foster Swift hopes to

continue its affiliation with the Grand Rapids Marathon for many years

to come.


